
Dear ABPsi Members: 
  
The Association of Black Psychologists is asking members to make a donation to help 
with the arrangements to return Dr. Fu-Kiau to return to his homeland in his final 
remaining days.  Dr. Fu-Kiau is a long-time friend and supporter of ABPsi.  Dr. Fu-Kiau 
is battling terminal liver cancer, and the doctors now believe that he has only 2 to 4 
weeks to live. Dr. Fu-Kiau's desire is to have his remains returned to his home in The 
Congo for burial, and we are trying to raise sufficient funds to send his body home after 
he transitions.  
 
Dr. Fu-Kiau has been very supportive of ABPsi over the years.  He has taught, guided 
and supported so many of us. We want to honor him and the ancestors in allowing him 
to return home and be buried on his ancestral ground.  
 
We would like to make a collective statement that ABPsi is supporting Dr. Fu-Kiau.  
Please let us know if you have made a contribution by emailing the national office at  
abpsi@abpsi.org or calling 301-449-3082. 
  
You can make a donation online using a credit card or PayPal via the following link: 
  
 http://www.kapipal.com/fu-kiau 
  
Checks may be sent to: 
Kenneth Nunn 
P.O. Box 357041 
Gainesville, FL 32635 
  
Thank you for your consideration, and please continue to pray for him! 
 

http://www.kapipal.com/fu-kiau

